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Speech & Hearing Clinic


June 30, 2006
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Gomez and Morticia Addams

P.O. Box Boo

Scarytown, WA 98100

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Addams,

I enjoyed having the opportunity to work with Wednesday this quarter. As we discussed during our parent conference on June 23, she made remarkable progress on her /s/ sound. We look forward to seeing her back next quarter. Enclosed is a copy of the report summarizing her treatment this quarter.

Next quarter Wednesday is scheduled to be seen on Mondays and Wednesday at 9 – 9:50 with Sammy Speechstudent. The first day of treatment will be Wednesday, October 3. You should expect a courtesy call from Sammy at the beginning of the quarter to confirm the start date. 

Please feel free to contact the clinic at any time with questions,

Sincerely,

Student Name, B.S.


Supervisor Name, M.A. or Ph.D., CCC-SLP

Graduate Clinician


Clinical Supervisor

enclosures 

Generally there are 6 – 7 spaces between the date and the address.





There should be a separate cover letter for each person/professional that the report is sent to. You must have written consent from the client/family before sending out copies of the report.





The key to an aesthetically pleasing letterhead is to center the body of the letter. Thus the spacing may vary.





Alerts reader to the fact that there should be something attached to the letter.





Use one or the other. If the supervisor has a Ph.D., list that only. Use the higher degree.








4131 15th Avenue NE, Seattle, Washington 98105-6299    (206) 543-5440    fax: (206) 616-1185

Clinic website:  shclinic.washington.edu        Email address: shclinic@u.washington.edu

